
 
 

Press release  
 

Achmea nominates EY as new auditor  
 
Zeist, 16 August 2019 – Achmea’s Supervisory Board is nominating EY as its new auditor, succeeding 
PwC, with effect from the start of the 2021 financial year. The general meeting of shareholders will 
vote on the appointment of EY as auditor in the last quarter of this year. Achmea is changing its 
auditor owing to the mandatory rotation of audit firms. PwC will continue to work for Achmea until 
the audit process for the 2020 financial year is completed. 
 
 

 
 
For more information: 
 
Media:        Investor Relations: 
Marco Simmers      Hans Duine 
06 - 53 43 87 18     06 - 82 10 50 97 
marco.simmers@achmea.nl     hans.duine@achmea.nl  

 
About Achmea 
Achmea is the cooperative parent company of strong insurance brands such as Centraal Beheer, Interpolis and 
Zilveren Kruis. Together they form the largest insurance group in the Netherlands (approximately 14,000 
employees). Achmea has a cooperative background and balances the interests of customers, partners, 
employees and shareholders. Achmea customers contributed premiums of approximately €20 billion in 2018. 
Achmea is the market leader in non-life and health insurance in the Netherlands. It also offers income protection 
insurance and, with Centraal Beheer APF, a good income for the future. The asset manager, Achmea Investment 
Management, has over €129 billion in assets under management. Achmea offers mortgages via Centraal Beheer 
and Woonfonds, among others. In addition to the Netherlands, Achmea is also active in five other countries. 
www.achmea.nl 
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